
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 1.7.19 

Hook: The Seaside 

We will become members of a seaside planning committee, who 

wish to build a community centre to hold a historical seaside 

exhibit. What challenges will the planning committee face? Will 

building the exhibit be as straight forward as we hoped?  

Phonics Assessments 

Next week we will be 

completing our end of term 

phonics assessments. The 

children will need to bring in 

their reading diaries as 

usual.  

  

 

Maths 
In KS1 we will be using our 

knowledge of place value and 

number to create our own 

board games. We will be 

devising our own rules and 

testing out our games once we 

have made them.  

English 
In year one we will be continuing to 

explore the features of a persuasive 

writing text; including the use of 

exclamation and question sentences.  

In year two we will be making 

persuasive posters for the year two 

production. We will be discussing 

persuasive texts and how to use 

persuasive features to excite people 

to come to our play.  

 How Hill - Wednesday 3rd July to Friday 5th July.  

Not long to go now….. A polite reminder to all parents 

that on Wednesday morning all medication must be 

given to Miss McIntyre ONLY. The children must then 

drop off their luggage in the hall and return to their 

usual classrooms. Parents are welcome to have tea and 

coffee in Superworm whilst they wait to wave us off. 

We return at 2:00pm on Friday, when you are welcome 

to collect your child early.  

Year 2 Production – 

Pirates vs Mermaids  
 

The year two children 

have started rehearsals 

for the production of 

Pirates vs Mermaids. 

The children have been 

singing songs and 

discussing what parts 

they might like to have.  

We ask that all 

costumes be in school 

by Monday 8th July! 

 
Tickets will be on available 

soon!  

Spellings  
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 

We will be exploring the theme of courage in collective worship this term.  

We are very impressed 

with the number of 

children reading every 

day at home! This is 

making a big difference. 

Well done everyone!  

Mr Allen and Miss Allan have planned lots of 

exciting activities for the children that will be 

remaining at school whilst the How Hill group are 

away. The year one children from Stickman class will 

need to be dropped off as usual on Wednesday, but 

picked up on Wednesday from Zog Class. They will 

then be dropped off and picked up from Zog Class 

on Thursday and Friday. Thank you!  


